
Thank you for your Donations: 

 

The FGC is completely dependent on the generous donations and contributions 

of our faithful congregation and others in the community.  Please know that all 

donations received will be needed to re-stock our 

shelves when re-opening begins.  We have not 

been able to purchase food in the last few months 

but as soon as able we will begin shopping again.   

 

Thank you for your continuous support of the Family Giving Centre, we will 

always strive to help those with food insecurity in our Westfort area, you play a 

big role in our achieving our goal.  If you have any questions about either 

financial donations/contributions or things such as household items or clothing 

please contact Janis Barker 622-1176. 

 

Janis W. Barker 

St. Thomas' Anglican Church 

Family Giving Centre 

Coordinator 

 


